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Native Village of Chignik Lagooa
PO Bax 09

Chignik Lagooo, AK 39565
907-840-2281
FAX $40-2217

March 4, 2009

To:

Representative Alan Austernat 120 48 St., Juneau, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-4956
Representative Bill Thomas Jr. 120 4 St., Juneau, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-2652
Represenutive Jay Ramras 120 4% St., Juneau, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-2070
Representative Cathy Munoz 120 4th St., Juncau, Alaaka 99802  Fax 465-2273
Representative Charisse Millett 120 4% St., Junexu, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-2069
Representative Bryce Edgnion 120 4% St,, Juneau, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-3445

Representative Paul Seator 120 4% St., Juneau, Alaska 99802  Fax A65-3472
Representative Peggy Wilson 120 4% St., Juncau, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-31158
Representative John Harris 120 4% St, Junean, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-3799

Representative Mark Neuman 120 4% §t,, Juneau, Alaska 99802  Fax 465-4822

Subject: HJR 21 ~ A Resclution requesting the North Pacific Fishery Manasgement Council to
cease consideration of an imendment peckage that would requite & Pacific cod endorsement for a
license limitation program to participate in the Pacific cod fisheries in the Gulf of Alaska.

Dear Representatives: Aunterman, Thomas, Ramras, Munoz, Millett, Edgmon, Seaton, Wilson,
Hauris, and Neuman,

The Chignik Lagoon Villige Council strongly supports House Joint Resolution #21 that you
have co-sponsored.

We are deeply memedmatmthonthiﬁcFishcrmemmmIComdl action to
reduce existing federal groundfish ficenses for both fixed gear and trawl yous, combined with 8
proposed sector split is 0t good for our coastal communities and not good for Alaska.

The life blood of our consmunity and many other comumunities in the Gulf of Alaska depend
upon access io the marine resources that lie on our doorsicps. Owr communities are continually
losing mommlocdﬁsiwﬁmnﬂitdocm’tmumwhedmyouuudﬂsuﬁomﬁzzﬁm or
something else — the result is the same. If we continue down this same path at some point in the
futaze ull our faderal waiers Gulf fisheries could be fully owned by Outside interests.

We cacourage ﬁxeAlaskaLegislamtopwﬂﬁsmsohﬁonmdmereby mekeo a strong, statement
to the North Pacific Fishery Management Council that this amendment package is not good for
Alaska communities anv} should be scrapped. The Council should heed the guidance in HIR 21
and cease considering the LLP recancy amendment packsge. Any sttempt 90 address similar
issues hﬁwﬁmmahmdda!soaddrﬁsuaprhnuygodhowtheﬁshingeconomiesoqu!fof
AlnkaCommmiﬁuanbcmdnuimdanmgﬂwned»umﬂtofﬁm amcndment package.
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We thank you for your concern and effort on this very impostant matter.

Sincerely,

Rz, ok

Chignik Lagoon Village Council President

cC

Hororable Sarah Pelin, Governor, State of Alska 465-2332
Dcnbym Lloyd, Commissioner of Alaska ent of Fish and Game 465-2332
Cora Crome, Fisherios Policy Adlviser, Office of the Governor 463-3532
Joha Moltet, R Advisor, Off ce of the Govemor 465-3532
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